
Tom Wilson/WUTC 

05/05/2006 04:41 PM 

 

To"Young, Barbara C [LTD]" Barbara.C.Young@sprint.com
Cc 
Subject  Re: Price List Notice 
 

 
Barb, 
 
You raised a very good question and you are not the only one.  Here is some clarification. 
 
You will be able to maintain any price lists that you had on file as of June 2006 for another year, this means 
that you can still make revision filings.  We just want to begin the transition by saying that no "new" price lists 
can be filed.  The rulemaking will continue through the summer and into the fall, so I'd recommend keeping the 
price list on file until the rules are in place. 
 
I'm working on this Web page that contains some answers, it will get prettier as soon as I get the chance, 
thanks 
 
www.wutc.wa.gov/telecom/pricelists 
 
Thank you for helping me with this!  Feel free to touch base anytime, I look forward to working with you on it. 
 
Tom 
 

"Young, Barbara C [LTD]" 
<Barbara.C.Young@sprint.com>  

05/04/2006 12:14 PM 

 

 
To<tomw@wutc.wa.gov> 
cc 
Subject Price List Notice 
 
 

 
Tom, we received a notice dated May 2, 2006 regarding implementation of the Senate Bill 6473 regarding price lists.  The 
statement was made in that document that after June 7, 2007, new price lists would not be accpeted by the commission.  
Does this mean that the commission will not accept changes to existing price lists or that they will not accept brand new 
price lists?  

If it means the commission will not accept changes to existing price lists, RCW 80.36.330, Section 6 clearly states that a 
telecom company may continue to "maintain" on file with the commission…. which would indicate that any maintenance 
activity associated with an existing price list is allowed until June 30, 2007.  Please advise. 

Thanks!  

Barb Young 

Sprint - Government Affairs Manager  

541-387-9850 

mailto:Barbara.C.Young@sprint.com


541-387-9753  (fax)  

509-310-9000  (wireless)  

barbara.c.young@sprint.com  
 


